PARTICIPATION AGREEMENT

The Tupelo Public School District will participate in the multi-district

cooperative to receive services from the McDougal Center during the

2008-2009 school year. v

The district agrees to pay $5,000 participation fee and $2,800 per child
placed at McDougal during the 2607-2008 school year, which results in
the amount of $33,000. Consider this your bill, which is due and payable
to Tupelo Public Schools /McDougal account by September 1, 2008.

If Tupelo School District elects not to participate in the McDougal
Center during the 2009-2010 school year, then payment for services
received during the 2008-2009 school year will be paid by June 30, 2009.

Dr. Randy McCoy
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